
 

 

Dedication of Lloyd D. Levenson Institute of 
Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism Set for Dec. 13   

 
Frank J. Fahrenkopf, President and CEO of the American Gaming 

Association, to Speak at Dedication Ceremony  
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Galloway Township, NJ-  In April of 2010, The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s 
School of Business established the Lloyd D. Levenson Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and 
Tourism to fill the need for a comprehensive institute to serve a critical aspect of New Jersey’s 
economy.   
 
On Monday, December 13, 2010, from 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., a ceremony will be held at the 
historic Seaview Resort’s Bayroom to formally dedicate the Levenson Institute.         
 
Several hundred guests, including members of Stockton’s Board of Trustees, Foundation Board, 
School of Business Board and Hospitality Advisory Board, have been invited to the official 
opening of the Institute.  The event is not  open to the public, but media coverage is welcomed.     
 




